“Precautionary Drinking
Water Advisory Rescinded”

The Water Security Agency, in
consultation with the SK Health
Authority, is advising that the
“Precautionary Drinking Water
Advisory” (PDWA) issued by
the Water Security Agency for
the Town of Southey’s water
distribution system has been
rescinded, as of 4:00 pm Friday,
December 17, 2021.



